
TOWN OF GREENSBORO


DRIVEWAY PLOW REQUEST/WAIVER


2022


Dear Greensboro Property Owner:


The Town has recently contracted with Brian Perry & Sons for a third 3 year contract for 
driveway plowing.  As the town no longer opens driveways upon request, “seasonal use” 
properties will be plowed from the beginning of the season.  If you do not want your driveway 
plowed for the entire season, please enter an “end date” on the form at the bottom of this 
letter.  It is the property owner’s responsibility to mark the driveway and any wellheads, etc. 
that should be avoided.


In order for your property to be on the plowing list, you must return the bottom portion of this 
letter acknowledging that you have read and accepted the terms and conditions stated in the 
driveway plowing policy printed on the reverse side.  Please print clearly your name and the 
address of the property or properties that are to be plowed.  If we do not receive your signed 
acknowledgement, your driveway will not be plowed this season.  


Please return the bottom portion.


Sincerely,


Kim Greaves

Town Clerk


……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

DAMAGE WAIVER:


Yes I accept the conditions of the enclosed driveway plowing policy and wish to have my 
driveway plowed.


SIGNATURE_____________________________Please Print name_________________________


911 Address of property to be plowed:______________________________________________


___________________________________________________________________________


End date, if seasonal:___________________________________________




WINTER PLOWING OF DRIVEWAYS


1.  In order to be plowed, a driveway must meet town specifications, as contained in the 
Town’s 

“Driveway Design Specifications.”  If these are not met, or if the driveway is deemed 
unplowable due to lack of maintenance, the contractor may refuse to plow your 
driveway.

 


2. Your driveway will not be placed on the “Plow List” unless you have signed and returned 
the damage waiver to the Town Office. 


3.  The Town has contracted with Brian Perry and Sons to plow driveways, please contact 
them at 472-6080 if you have concerns.


4. Your 911 number must be visible from the road and be placed high enough to be seen 
above the snowbanks.  If you do not know your 911 number, please call the Town Office 
at 533-2911. 


5.  Driveways will be plowed after 5 inches of snow has fallen. Driveways will not be 
sanded.  If you need sand, you should call a private contractor.


6.  Please be prepared to move your car(s) when the plow comes to your driveway.  This is 
especially important if it is blocking the drive.  If your car isn’t moved, the drive will be 
plowed only up to that vehicle.


7. The undersigned agrees to not hold the Town of Greensboro or contractor liable for any 
damages to property during the course of winter driveway plowing.



